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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:  (Submitted by Germaine)

In order to keep staff and supervisors aware of current Human Resources policies and practices, 
occasionally we will be publicizing information that has been taken from the Human Resources website.  
Please click on the following links in order to find out current Time and Attendance policies and practices.

Faculty and Professional Time and Attendance:  
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Admin/HRS.nsf/pages/TAWC_StateProfessional

Classified Time and Attendance:  
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Admin/HRS.nsf/pages/TAWC_StateClassified

AUTUMN HARVEST HAPPENING:
Set aside some time in your work day to attend this festival on Wednesday, October 26, 
10:00 - noon in Javits Room.  Bring a dessert or other dish along with copies of the 
recipe for it.  Cider, coffee and tea will be provided.

Also, Hanne has created a lovely, practical apron to be raffled.  It is handpainted, but 
washable, with an autumn design.  It is on display at Hanne's desk!  Raffles at 50 cents 
each will be sold the day of the festival.  Proceeds will go to Habitat for Humanity.

We would like to gather the library staff together at noon to go outdoors (provided 
weather is not stormy).  We will stand together on the steps leading down to the Staller 
Center.  At holiday time we may use this photo as our greeting card.  (There is an 
example of such a card on Maryanne's counter.) 

UPCOMING MIND AND SPIRITS:

Dan Kinney spent part of last winter /spring on sabbatical .  His area of study was related to music history .

Date: Thursday, December 8

Time: 4:00 pm presentation (afterwards we can gather for dinner at a local eatery  - Brook 
House perhaps)

Location: All Souls Episcopal Church , Stony Brook



Description: The program will be a lecture-recital on the 1854 Henry Erben tracker organ at All Souls 
Episcopal Church, Stony Brook on the Harbor.  The work of Henry Erben, an important  
nineteenth-century American organ builder, will be discussed, and  the organ will be demonstrated with 
musical selections by nineteenth-century American composers and French organist/composer Alexandre 
Guilmant, who had a significant influence on American organists and organ music through his recitals in 
the U.S. and the Guilmant Organ School in New York City.  The lecture-recital was part of Dan's 
sabbatical project on the history of music in the Three Village/Port Jefferson area before the university 
was established.  He gave this presentation for  the Three Village Historical Society's 2004 Candlelight 
Tour.  The historical society asked him to do the lecture-recital again for the 2005 tour on December 2-3.  
The performance will be in the historic church, which was designed by noted architect Stanford White, 
built in 1889, and placed on the National Register of Historic Places in 2000.  The church will be 
decorated for the 2005 Candlelight Tour.  (This description was submitted by Dan.)

A.C.R.L. PROGRAM:

2005 SYMPOSIUM is to be held on Friday, December 2, 2005 at Baruch College, City University of New 
York.  Members pay $70.00 and non-members pay $80.00.  Janet Clarke is collecting the checks for this 
symposium.

Topic -  Connecting with the Net Generation:  Access and Environment
Time - 8:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

The registration form and program description is located in the box labeled Notices on the counter in 
Director's Office.


